FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Could you please disclose how many council employees have been suspended over allegations of fraud? 
For the period 2017 to 2021 there were 5 cases where the Corporate Investigations Team were investigating council employees.

How many of those were suspended on full pay?
5.


If you are able to, please provide some detail on the type of fraud committed.
Please provide an annual break down from 2017-2021

2017 1 case of theft, 
2018 there was 1 false subletting of a council property, 
2019 1 case of theft and 1 case of falsifying information to avoid parking charges 2020 there was 1 case of theft.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
